DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON, D.C, 20220

November 8, 2017

The Honorable Elijah E. Cummings

Ranking Member

Committee on Oversight and Government Reform
U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Cummings:

I write in response to your October 4, 2017 letter to Sceretary Mnuchin and Mr. Don Wright,
then-Acting Secretary of the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), concerning
certain payments by former HHS Secretary Thomas Price.

The Department of the Treasury has received three checks from Mr. Price in the amounts of
$51,887.31, $6,013.66, and $1,489.00. A handwritten notation on the checks indicates that they
relate to certain travel expenses.

I ifnu have anif questions concerning this matter, please contacl _at
Sincerely,
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rew Maloney
Assistant Secretary for Legislative Aflairs

ce; The Honorable Trey Gowdy
Mr. Don Wright



